

EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Canberra, Australia

January 31, 2020

Dear Prime Minister:

Please find attached correspondence from The White House.

The Honourable Scott Morrison MP,
Prime Minister,
Parliament House,
Canberra.

Meiry Tristmas

Anna Mew Years

S 22(1)(a)(ii)



FOI/2024/370



Document 2

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

FOI/2024/370

OFFICIAL BUSINESS

American Embassy Canberra Moonah Place Yarralumla ACT 2600 Australia 02.110

0402 0011975 POSTAGE PAID AUSTRALIA

Document 2

The Honourable Scott Morrison, MP Prime Minister PO Box 6100 Parliament House CANBERRA, ACT 2600

Document 2

FOI/2024/370 Document 13

No. 459 - N

The Embassy of the Russian Federation presents its compliments to the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade of the Commonwealth of Australia and has the honour to request the latter's assistance in conveying to the Hon. Scott Morrison MP, Prime Minister of the Commonwealth of Australia, the enclosed congratulatory card from H.E. Mr Vladimir Putin, President of the Russian Federation, on the occasion of the New Year and Christmas.

Enclosure:
copy of the congratulatory
card with unofficial
translation
on 4 pages

The Embassy avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Department the assurances of its highest consideration.

Canberra, "25" December 2021

DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS AND TRADE Canberra, A.C.T. FOI/2024/370 Document 13

Unofficial translation

HIS EXCELLENCY THE HON. SCOTT MORRISON MP PRIME MINISTER OF AUSTRALIA

Dear Prime Minister,

Please accept my sincere congratulations on the occasion of the New Year and Christmas.

These wonderful holidays loved by everyone are intertwined with good family traditions, with a unique feeling of warmth and cosiness of home, with sincere belief in the fulfilment of cherished desires.

May the coming year be a year of success, with your family and loyal, reliable friends always being there for you.

I wish you health and all the best.

V.Putin

31 December 2021



ПРЕЗИДЕНТ РОССИЙСКОЙ ФЕДЕРАЦИИ







FOI/2024/370 Document 13



С НОВЫМ ГОДОМ И РОЖДЕСТВОМ!

Его Превосходительству господину СКОТТУ МОРРИСОНУ, Премьер-министру Австралии

ПРЕЗИДЕНТ РОССИЙСКОЙ ФЕДЕРАЦИИ

Уважаемый господин Премьер-министр!

От души поздравляю Вас с Новым годом и Рождеством.

С этими замечательными, всеми любимыми праздниками связаны добрые семейные традиции, особая, неповторимая атмосфера домашнего тепла и уюта, искренняя вера в исполнение заветных желаний.

Пусть наступающий год станет для Вас успешным, а рядом с Вами всегда будут родные люди и верные, надёжные друзья.

Желаю здоровья и всего самого доброго.

s 22(1)(a)(ii)

В.Путин

31 декабря 2021 года